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DELLCREST AREA NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION


�DANA NEWSLETTER


SPECIAL NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2012 HOLIDAY ISSUE












































































































































DONATIONS WELCOMED


IF YOU CAN PROVIDE A STORE PURCHASED DONATION OF FOOD OR PAPER PRODUCTS FOR THE DANA HOLIDAY SOCIAL, PLEASE CONTACT A COMMITTEE MEMBER.  ANY AND ALL DONATIONS ARE WELCOMED AND APPRECIATED.


CALL: BETTYE @337-7485, DOROTHY @648-3592 OR JOANNE @ 648-7636








DANA’S WISH LIST 2013


DANA WISHES FOR VOLUNTEERS TO HELP WITH THE NEWSLETTER IN THE NEW YEAR.  THERE ARE MANY DIFFERENT THINGS YOU CAN DO FROM STUFFING AND STAMPING ENVELOPS TO PROVIDING INTERESTING NEWS ARTICLES.


DANA WISHES FOR A CHAIRPERSON FOR OUR CELLULAR ON PATROL (COP) .  WE NEED TO GET OUR COP BACK ON THE ROAD WATCHING OUT FOR OUR COMMUNITY.


IF IT’S NOT TOO MUCH TO ASK, DANA ALSO WISHES FOR MORE ACTIVE MEMBERS IN THE NEW YEAR.  


 PLEASE CONTACT A DANA BOARD MEMBER IF YOU CAN MAKE A WISH COME TRUE.                         THANKS





HOLIDAY GREETINGS FROM 


DANA PRESIDENT


�


DEAR DANA MEMBERS & DANA SUPPORTERS,


The Holiday season is upon us. The signs of Thanksgiving and Christmas are everywhere.  As we close out our last newsletter for the year let us remember our past President, Rev. Dailey, and continue to wish him well. I would like to thank you for your support for the time I have served. 


Thank you, DANA members and DANA supporters, for your service to our community.  With us working together we can have a neighborhood that will provide a better quality of life for all residents of Dellcrest and Dellcrest Forrest.  I pray you and your family will find joy and peace and happiness this holiday season. I look forward to working with you in 2013.


Sincerely,


Julia Hartfield, DANA President














MARK YOUR CALENDARS!


ENCLOSED IS YOUR INVITATION TO THE ANNUAL DANA HOLIDAY CELEBRATION.  THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT IN 2012.  LOOK TO SEE YOU ON NOVEMBER 27TH. 


�





DANA MONTHLY MEETING


HERMAN HIRSCH ELEMENTARY, 4826 SEABREEZE


TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 27, 2012   6:30PM-8PM     www.neighborhoodlink.com/DANA


MA
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FOOD FOR THOUGHT


THANKSGIVING QUOTES


Wherever I have knocked, a door has opened. Wherever I have wandered, a path has appeared. ~Alice Walker, In Search of Our Mothers' Gardens


If the only prayer you said in your whole life was, 'thank you,' that would suffice. …Meister Eckhart


AS WE CELEBRATE THIS HOLIDAY SEASON, LET’S KEEP OUR BROTHERS AND SISTERS ALONG THE EASTERN COAST IN OUR THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS.

















COMMUNITY CALENDAR OF EVENTS


DELLCREST CHURCH OF CHRIST,


Dec. 1-2 Parenting Seminar Saturday 8:00a.m. to 4:00p.m; Sunday,10:30a.m.& 6:00p.m.





SAM HOUSTON HIGH SCHOOL,


Dec 11 –Band Concert and Culinary Arts Gingerbread Display in Auditorium, 6pm


Dec. 13 – Choir Concert in Auditorium, 6pm


DISTRICT 2,


 Dec 1st, Red Berry Follow -Up Community Meeting Saturday, 9:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. at the Red Berry Mansion located at 856 Gembler. For more information, please call 210-207-2122


Dec 6th,  Annual Holiday Social


Councilwoman Taylor invites residents to the District 2 Holiday Social, Sunset Station, 5:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  For more information, please call 210-207-0950 or 210-207-7278.


District 2 "What's Happening" Hotline. To listen to information and upcoming events occurring in District 2, please call the District 2 Hotline at 210-207-0947. 














ANNOUNCEMENTS


THERE WILL BE NO DANA MEETING FOR THE MONTH OF DECEMBER.  AFTER THE HOLIDAY SOCIAL, THE NEXT DANA MEETING IS JANUARY 22, 2013.


DANA MEMBERS VOTED TO INCREASE DUES FOR 2013 TO $2 PER MONTH.YOU CAN PAY $2 MONTHLY, $12 FOR 6 MONTHS OR $24 FOR THE YEAR.  CHECK WITH DANA TREASURER “TOTSY” MILLER FOR INFO ON AVAILABLE ASSISTANCE WITH FUNDING.


REMEMBER!  DANA’S MEETINGS ARE THE 4TH TUESDAY EACH MONTH.  REMINDER CALLS AREN’T ALWAYS MADE.  SO, PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS.


CONGRATULATIONS TO ROSIE RAMIREZ, BRANCH MANAGER OF RANDOLPH BROOKS FEDERAL CREDIT UNION ON HER UPCOMING RETIREMENT, JANUARY 2013.  WE WILL MISS   HER BEING A PART OF OUR COMMUNITY.





YARD OF THE MONTH


CHRISTMAS DECORATIONS


�


DURING THE MONTH OF DECEMBER, DANA YARD OF THE MONTH COMMITTEE MEMBERS WILL BE CHECKING OUT DELLCREST AND DELLCREST FORREST FOR THE MOST FESTIVE CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY DECORATIONS.


 PRIZES WILL BE AWARDED TO 1ST, 2ND, AND 3RD PLACE WINNERS DURING THE JANUARY DANA MEETING.


LET YOUR HOME REFLECT YOUR CHRISTMAS SPIRIT!!!








DANA OFFICERS


 President, Julia Hartfield 648-5937; Treasurer, Dorothy “Totsy” Miller 648-0637; Secretary Shelia Motley 648-7032; Board Members at Large:  Leroy Delgado 333-0535; Anthony Davis 648-1654; Quinten Mason


Mailing address:  DANA, P.O. Box 201042, SATX, 78220











